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Rinnai wins esteemed NZ Award


Gasline July 2016�


One of the Australia’s and NZ’s water and home heating appliance manufacturers known for producing efficient heating solutions, has proven that its cap has more than one feather in it. ��Rinnai won three golds at the recently-held Pride In Print Awards for its new gas fireplace packaging, which was shaped as a cardboard submarine.��The company teamed up with Auckland-based Logan Brooke Communications and APC Innovate to produce the underwater vessel, complete with periscope.��Entered in three award categories, judges thought Rinnai's product was worthy of gold medals in all three awarded two for Industry Development and Creativity plus one in the Promotional Print category.��Since 1993, the Pride In Print Awards has been held annually to raise quality levels in the New Zealand printing industry and to assist winners to achieve commercial advantage.��This year's awards theme "Empowered by Print" showcased how print permeates every part of New Zealanders' lives.��Rinnai was among many other companies and household names to submit an entry, including the All Blacks, Kiwi Martinborough 2014 Sauvignon Blanc and Marmite.�


Victorian gas networks driving efficiency and innovation


GasToday - Tue 2 August 2016 





Victorian gas distributors – Multinet Gas, Australian Gas Networks and AusNet Services – are exploring new incentive arrangements to drive efficient and innovative gas network investment. 





The Energy Networks Association (ENA) believes there is a clear opportunity to promote the long-term interests of gas customers by improving investment incentives for gas networks. 





ENA Chief Executive Officer, John Bradley, said energy networks support incentive-based mechanisms to promote efficient network expenditure and lower customer costs.





“Victorian gas distributors are consulting on potential changes to incentive mechanisms they could propose to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) for their forthcoming access arrangements period,” said Mr Bradley.





“The proposals reflect reforms occurring overseas to focus on customer outcomes – in the United Kingdom they are driving businesses to be more focused on their customers than the regulator.





“The Victorian consultation process demonstrates that network businesses are making genuine efforts to effectively engage with customers and increase transparency in developing their access arrangements proposals.





“Gas network incentives must support efficient expenditure through the regulatory period, ensure optimal levels of investment in network innovation can be delivered, and appropriately balance cost reduction and service delivery outcomes.





“These kind of reforms can encourage a strong focus on providing quality customer service including by better aligning incentives for gas businesses with desirable outcomes for customers.”








The GAMAA Executive recent met with Ben Wilson the Australian Gas Networks CEO to explore growth opportunities for their networks and broader opportunities for GAMAA members. In addition, Andrew Creek, GAMAA President and Jon Onley, GAMAA Executive Officer will present to the ENA “Gas Committee” Thursday 18 August in Melbourne to provide an overview on how GAMAA engages with its major stakeholders – members, Government, regulatory bodies and statutory authorities and to explore other opportunities with the members of this key committee. 
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